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June 26, 2007

Agenda was approved unanimously.

Ivan requested that individual opinion be identified as opposed to using the more formal plural form of the subject.  With these changes being made to the minutes the minutes are approved unanimously.

Victor expressed concerns with the terrestrial triangulation geolocation technique.  These WRAN systems in the US are expected to be unlicensed.  There is a concern about the need for a certain distribution or density of CPEs in order for the geolocation technique to successfully geolocate.

Ivan states that a provider should not accept a CPE unless enough independent CPEs are in the area in order to triangulate.

Victor says that there must be an end-to-end solution to geolocate.  Geolocation is an interference mitigation technique which may not be enforced by regulation in the US.  There needs to be an established technique to satisfy the geolocation technique in order to protect the incumbents.  He stated that the technique has holes based on the ways he believes that unlicensed devices will be regulated.  The scheme should be simple and verifiable and does not involve the provider.

Ivan states that triangulation is required and GPS is optional in the standard.
Ivan made the suggestion that in the triangulation case the two CPEs used in the triangulation should be waypoints of a known location.

Victor suggested the following two geolocation options for WRAN systems:

A. Triangulation with two waypoints

B. GPS-like satellite system
The group agreed to pursue the two options suggested above so that they are both supported by the standard.

We need to refine the definition of a waypoint.
It was suggested to use the NMEA string from the GPS-like system to pass through the CPE to the BS.  Preferably the native GPS-like system messaging should be passed to the BS so that the BS will do the interpreting.
We need to develop detailed information exchange of packets between CPE/BS.
We intend to develop the detailed information pertaining to the new agreed upon direction over the email reflector.  Gerald has agreed to initiate this email discussion.
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Abstract


The minutes of the geolocation teleconference meeting on 6/26/07 are reported in this document.
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